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DEAR ALUMNI

Hello again!

Please call our hotline @ 250 704-0680, or visit the MDAA
website to see the updated Calendar of Events:
mountdougalumni.com

Mt Doug needs you!

Planning for the Mt Doug 80th Anniversary Celebration in
November is well underway and this includes events for
music and athletics, plus the preparation of a
commemorative book. Much has already been done, but we need a little help to make
this celebration truly memorable:

-Commemorative Book: A researcher/writer is needed who can find and assemble
the school's proud history since its 1970 mowve to the current Gordon Head Road site -
writing experience would be helpful. Also need two more Book Committee members,
but they don't need to be experienced - at writing that is! Contact Pat at :
seamless23@hotmail.com

-Stories: Have an interesting memoir of either the Cedar Hill or Gordon Head
campus? No more than 250 words to keep it quick & simple! Send to Vicki at
:mymountdoug@mountdougalumni.com

-Melodious reunion: Join in to play a few easy songs with other band alumni on
Friday evening, November 11th. No instrument, no problem. We can provide one, but
some experience playing an instrument is necessary! Len Michaux directing.
Visit:mountdougalumni.com (click Band sign-up form)

-Let the games begin: A chance for athletes to relive past glories! Just let us know
which sport you'd like to be part of and we will create the teams or you can form your
own - oxygen will be available. Contact Sue at: pretty.perky@shaw.ca

Please encourage all former Mt Doug students and teachers to join the alumni and
attend the Celebration. See you there!
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